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A member of the
Foundation

Wednesday 13th December

Dear Parents/Carers

Photographs and Christmas performances

We hope you have enjoyed or will enjoy the Christmas performances your children
have worked so hard to put together this year.

We are very excited that we have been able to welcome families intfo school to
watch our performances.

We would like to politely remind you that for safeguarding reasons please do not
post any pictures or videos that may contain images of children other than your own
on social media.

This is a safeguarding requirement.

Many thanks

Highlees Primary School




